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Dear Stakeholder 
 
Re: Changes to non-scheme pipeline financial reporting template 
 
On 10 May 2021, we published an updated non-scheme pipeline financial reporting template on our 
website:  https://www.aer.gov.au/networkspipelines/non-scheme-pipelines/information-disclosure.  
 
The updated template contains various amendments including:  

• a new ‘Summary’ worksheet that summarises key reported information in the template  
• two new lines of disclosure in the ‘4. Recovered capital’ worksheet – opening asset value and 

rate of return  
• labelling revisions for particular reported information to enhance clarity and accessibility of the 

reported information  
• insertion of guidance notes  
• formula and spelling corrections 
• formatting changes. 

 
All changes are documented in the ‘Amendment record’ worksheet within the updated template.  
 
We would like to acknowledge the inputs that our stakeholders had provided during our consultation 
with them on the proposed template amendments.  
 
Please contact Winnie Cheung (Winnie.cheung@aer.gov.au) should you have any queries. 
 
 

Yours sincerely 
 

 
Sebastian Roberts 
General Manager 
Transmission and Gas 
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